
 

11 July 2024 
 

Item 22 

Parking - No Stopping Police Vehicles Excepted - Baroda Street, Elizabeth Bay 

2024/288418 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the northern 
side of Baroda Street, Elizabeth Bay between the points 0 metre and 5.5 metre (one car 
space) west of Elizabeth Bay Road as "No Stopping Police Vehicles Excepted". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Kings Cross PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation and noted the following: 

• An update to the consultation section of the report pertaining to the petition opposing 
to the proposal received from the building manager from the Gazebo contained 50 
signatures from 44 properties, and 



 

 

• TfNSW advising the City to investigate the compliance of the intersection. 

 

Background 

Kings Cross Police has requested consideration for additional dedicated police vehicle 
parking spaces within close vicinity of the police station. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


